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Sofia, January 22, 2013 

 

 
Dear Prof. Ozmen, 

I have the pleasure to inform you that from 23 to 26 October 
2014 the XIV National Surgical Congress will be held in Sofia, 
Bulgaria, at the “Kempinski-Zografski hotel Sofia”.  

On behalf of the Organizing committee I would like to invite 
you to attend this highest forum of Bulgarian surgeons and 
make one or two presentations or videos of your work. 

The Organizing Committee will cover your hotel expenses, will 
waive your registration fee and offer you free admission to 
social events, including an excursion of the capital and some 
historical sites. 

Unfortunately we cannot cover travel expenses.  

I am enclosing the first announcement for the Congress and a 
registration form to be filled in and sent back to us in 
confirmation of your participation.  

I seize the occasion to wish you and your family a prosperous 
New Year 2014! 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Prof. Damyan Damyanov, M.D., D.Sc., Academician 
Chairman of the Bulgarian Surgical Society 
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